
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DJD Delivers 2,500 School Uniforms and Supplies 

 for the 2019-2020 School Year 

 
Our joint DJD teams, from Texas and Cambodia, visited 33 churches, home churches and 

an orphanage in 6 days.  What joy it was to see God’s glory displayed in children as they 

listened intently to Bible stories, participated in learning a Bible verse, in praying to God, 

and receiving supplies and uniforms to be able to go to school.  The children also received 

a Gideon Bible in their own language. 

 

 It truly was an honor and a privilege to be a small part of God’s work in Cambodia. The 

Cambodia team finished distributing uniforms and supplies to 67 more churches and home 

churches.  The total supplies and uniforms that were distributed was 2,500. Thank you for 

your support and prayers. And praise God for He truly is good! -- by Natalie Yarnell 

 

The Texas mission team was Bryans and Brenda Fitzhugh, Rindo Nong, and Natalie Yarnell. 
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Phnom Penh Pastor Training 

On October 4-5, at the request of Pastor 

Bunthoeun of Christian Churches 

Association, Bryans Fitzhugh led a one 

and one-half day training conference for 

130 pastors and church leaders.  The 

training material was Lessons for Living 

from Jesus’ Sermon on the Mount written 

by Mike McQuitty of Grace Life 

Collegiate Ministries.  The pastors read 

passages, answered questions from the 

passage and discussed in small groups 

how to apply these teachings to daily life.  

Pray for these pastors to continue to live 

out the principles of Jesus’ Sermon on the 

Mount and to share these teaching with 

their congregations.  

 

 

 

Battambang Pastor Training 

On October 1, Bryans Fitzhugh led a training 

for 135 pastors and church leaders from 

Battambang and surrounding provinces.  For 

some of the pastors it was a three-hour travel 

time to get to the conference.  The training 

was another lesson from Dr. Ronnie Floyd’s 

book, “How to Pray”.  This group of pastors 

have been studying this book monthly since 

July 2018.  They will complete the study in 

November 2019, and will begin a study of Dr, 

John Stott’s book “Basic Christianity” in 

January 2020.  Pray for these pastors who are 

committed to becoming better equipped to 

lead their congregations and to reaching 

their villages with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Training was conducted at 

God’s Family Church in Cambodia’s 

capital, Phnom Penh.  During the 

training Natalie Yarnell and Brenda 

Fitzhugh taught the children, who 

came with their parents.  The children 

participated in Bible Study, songs, 

activities and scriptures.  

Battambang Pastor Training was held at 

the Battambang Association Training 

Center for pastors and leaders in 

Battambang and the surrounding area.  

The pavilion was built several years ago 

by DJD Cambodia Ministries. 



Battambang Youth Camp 2019 

 

The annual Battambang Youth Camp was held August 27 – 29, 2019, at Phnom Sampouv 

Church in a village a few miles outside of Battambang.  There were 185 youth in 

attendance.  The teaching was Lessons for Living from Jesus’ Sermon on the Mount by 

Mike McQuitty of Grace Life Collegiate Ministries.  After each section the youth gathered 

together for discussion in small groups.  There was also time for worship, recreation, and 

fellowship around the tables during mealtime.  There were several youth who became 

new believers.  While setting up for the camp, some youth from the village asked what 

was happening and after being invited they attended.  Pray for the youth that they 

would take the lessons that were taught to heart and continue to grow in their 

relationship with God.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 You are invited to the annual 

DJD Cambodia Fundraising Banquet 

Thursday, December 5, 2019                                                                                         

6 – 8 pm   *   Harris Hall                                                                                            

University Baptist Church                                                                                        

2720 Wabash, Fort Worth, Texas 76109    

For reservations call or text Bryans Fitzhugh at 817-360-8379                                   

Or                                                                                                                             

Natalie Yarnell at 817-271-8658 

 
 



Mission Trip 2020 

The 2020 Cambodia Mission Trip is planned for May.  Ministry during the trip will include 

Children Ministry including Bible story, Bible verse, Bible learning activity songs and 

games.  The team will also work with English classes and distribute rice to needy families. 

For information contact Bryans Fitzhugh at 817-360-8379 or 

bfitzhugh@djdcambodiaministries.org. 

 

Praying for Cambodia 

• Pray for Cambodian pastors to be strengthen and encouraged by the Holy Spirit 

as they minister in the spiritual darkness of Cambodia. 

• Pray for Cambodian believers that they will be the light of Christ in their villages 

• Pray for the missionaries and ministries at work in Cambodia that God will multiply 

their efforts to reach the Cambodia for Christ. 

 

 

SUPPORTING DJD CAMBODIA MINISTRIES 

Donations can be made by mail: 

DJD Cambodia Ministries 

P.O. Box 100362 

Fort Worth, TX 76185 

Donations can be made through PayPal at the website: 

www.djdcambodiaministries.org 

 

 

 

DJD Cambodia Ministries  

Officers and Directors 

 

Rindo Nong, President 

Bryans Fitzhugh Secretary/Treasurer 

John Forsythe Director 

Natalie Yarnell Director 

 

http://www.djdcambodiaministries.org/

